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F.No.836/2004-TW
Reference page: 128-144 /cor

PUC -1 (page 128-129/cor) is the letter No. F.20(G-
1)/3-A/519 dated 2204 September’2010 received from the
Conservator of Forests (HQ), Office of the PCCF, A & N
Islands, Port Blair regarding allowing vehicle to return the
same day from Baratang to Port Blair.

It is mentioned that in response to the agenda point
No. 6 of the proceedings of the Executive Council Meeting
of AAJVS held on 18.8.2010 at page 129/c the CF (HQ)
has furnished a reply. AS desired 'E%AC (TW) we may 'a
copy of the PUC to the ES, AAJVS for further necessa/}y
action.

Accordingly, a draft letter is submitted for approval
please.
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